
 

 

Dear Pre-Kindy, Sheddies and Pre-Primary Parents, 

 

You are invited to a ‘Gathering on the Green’. 

 

Where: The grass area in between the Library and the 

Year One room. 

 

When: Friday 29th March 3:15 – 4:15pm 

(You are welcome to stay longer) 

 

BYO food and drinks for you and your children. This is 

a casual opportunity to chat, play and have fun. The 

early learning teachers, PK – Year 2 will be there to 

join in the fun. 

 

 

 


